
The Yenepoya Arts, Science, Commerce and Management 

Report on Participation in Rural   Annual Kambala Race 

 

23 January 2023, Yenviron Club Co-ordinators, Faculty members and student members of 

Yenepoya Institute of Arts,Science,Commerce and Management visited the Kambala Race at Gold 

Finch   ground  at Kulur, Mangalore Krithik from II BBA (A&L) took part in the annual kambla 

race of traditional tuluva festival celebration by farming community. Dr.Arun Bhaghwath 

,Principal of the College Encouraged the Club members to take part in this task of experiential 

learning. 

  

 Ms.Sharmila P.Nayak and Mr.Niyaz P Club Co-ordinators  accompanied by five Faculty members 

visited the Kambala Race along with the Students from B.Com and B,B.A Course in order  

encourage Krithik  and also to impart a knowledge in the minds of the students about the 

Traditional Tuluva Rural Culture and to gain th Experiential learning in Community 

Engagement.of Tulunad The Task came up with Good thoughts and understanding the Rich culture 

of  Tulunad  popular tradition in Mangalore. 


